
Happy Holidays

The  view  over  our  repeater  location  from  about  8:45  this

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=2057


morning ,Nov. 25
Greetings from our Treasurer, Ken, AE6LA

Our next club meeting will be January 9, 2020, 6:30 PM at
Round Table in Angels Camp.  Please share your ideas for the
coming  year  and  plan  to  be  there.   We  continue  pursuing
improvement for our repeater system. I’m hoping to hear you on
our regular Monday night net, 7:30 PM on 145.170 MHz, -600
KHz, PL 100.0.
Best regards, Kenneth A. Sanders, AE6LA, Treasurer, Calaveras
Amateur Radio Society, Inc.209 795-5947 c209 768-5941


